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Epiphany Reflection 
 

It seems that the wise men were rich enough to bring special 
gifts to Jesus. Even though it isn’t recorded in the Bible, it’s 
possible that the shepherds also brought gifts for Jesus. A well
-known Christmas carol has this verse in it: 

‘What can I give him, poor as I am? 
If I were a shepherd, I would bring a lamb. 
If I were a wise man, I would do my part. 
Yet what I can I give him – give my heart.’ 

Think about those words by Christina Rossetti. What do 
they mean to you? 

 

Epiphany Prayer 
 

Dear Lord, 
Thank you that you wanted both rich and poor to see  

baby Jesus. 
Thank you that as we think about Epiphany, 

we are reminded that every person is important to you. 
Please help us to use all the gifts that you have given to us. 

Thank you for all the good things that you give. 
Amen. 
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Dear Parents and Carers,  

The term is off to a flying start, new learning is underway and the children 

have slipped straight back into the amazing learning behaviours they had  

developed throughout the autumn months. It is clear that they are happy to 

be back in school and learning!  

The Spring Term sees children starting new topics, and next week you will 

receive news of these in the year group newsletters which outline each 

theme and the areas to be covered. Don’t forget also to look at year group 

pages on our website which are regularly updated with news and events.  

We know that the weeks ahead are likely to throw up some significant    

challenges but at the moment we are all so grateful that we are able to open 

our school as normal, to have all the children sat in front of us and            

interacting with their peers the way children should. We have many exciting 

things coming up in the term ahead and we are in the process of planning 

events and extra-curricular activities to enhance the curriculum and       

stimulate the children’s love for learning.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Moore  
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  Learning in School This Week  

 

 Our Religious Education learning this term began with a focus 

in every class on the Feast of Epiphany. This is a really important 

date in the Christian calendar as it celebrates how a star led the 

Magi, also known as the three kings or wise men, to visit Jesus  

after his birth.  

In Year 2 we made little books showing the stable where Jesus was 
born and pictures of the people who came to visit.  We learnt that the 
shepherds were the first visitors and the wise men visited later.  The 
wise men brought gifts of gold, frankincense and myrrh.  
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In Year 4, we learnt more about the Epiphany story and thought 
about why the three Magi were so determined to continue on their 
journey even though it was difficult. We also learnt that the word 
‘Epiphany' comes from the Greek word ‘epiphaneia’, meaning 
‘appearance’. Finally, we created triptychs to show the different   
stages of the Magi’s challenging journey. 



St Alban and St Stephen Catholic  Primary School 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Learning in Year 4 

In Year 4, we are really enjoying our new science topic of sound. 
Our investigation into producing and observing vibrations using a 
range of musical instruments and other equipment helped us to  
understand how sound is produced and how it travels to our ears.  

 

SEND Spring Update 

DSPL7 supports parents and carers, staff in early years settings, 
schools and further education colleges by ensuring there is a 
range of provision and support services within the St Albans 
and Harpenden area for children and young people with  
additional needs. 

Please find below a link to the DSPL7 Spring 2022 Parenting 
booklet with many different activities. Microsoft Word - Parent-
ing Support Spring Term Booklet 2022.docx (dspl7.org.uk)  

Please contact Mrs Murphy via the school office - Assistant 
Headteacher/SENDCo if you require any further information. 

http://dspl7.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Parenting-Support-Spring-Term-Booklet-2022.pdf
http://dspl7.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Parenting-Support-Spring-Term-Booklet-2022.pdf
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Religious Education Lent Term Update 

Come and See at Home 

This term we will be studying the three themes of Local Church 
(Community), Eucharist (Relating) and Lent/Easter (Giving).  
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